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1. I to the Inquiry Secretary" s letter of 2 June 2004 to Mr Millar of this
to the ParliameEtary Standing on Public Works on the

subject project

2. The of the existing chancery in Wellington is a project being by the
Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade on an 'all of Government9 basis. While Befence
has been adequately accommodated in the past and has no intention of increasing its
complement in the foreseeable future, the department has been closely consulted on its

in the chancery and has taken the opportunity to rationalise its office
accommodation.

3. to support the project and is comfortable with its of
the

4. My of on overseas accommodation is Mr Miltar,
6266

Yours

GEOFF DAVIS
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